2024-09-03 CC AGENDA PACKET
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION RELATED TO ITEM H20 - PARKING ZONE 3

From: Teri Hogoboom <teri.hogobhoom@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 6:13 PM
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Parking Zone 3
Hello Elected Officials:

I am a resident at 501 Washington Street (NW corner of Pine Ave and
Washington St). I have just a couple of thoughts about the Zone 3 Pilot

Parking Program.

1) Thank you for responding to the 4 residents who asked for signage on
east Pine Avenue between Washington and Kansas Streets (the sides of our

homes).

2) I am hopeful that should the Pilot Program decide to be adopted that the
council will consider doing away with the 24/7 enforcement and adopt what
I've seen in other permitted areas a couple of staggered hours where
permits are required.

We host a weekly group, have a large family in the area, and like to host
general get-togethers with friends and have found it difficult to do so with

the 24/7 limitation and just 2 guest passes. I have borrowed from neighbors
(I know many of them) but feel it isn't right to impose on them on a weekly

basis for help.
Thank you for listening.
Sincerely,

Teri Hogoboom




